
CIRCULAR FOR PARENTS

Ref No- Cir/RBS/2014-15/No. 40                                                 Date- 27/01/15

To: Parents (Class 1 to 4)
From: The Principal
Subject:  Maths in Primary Years Workshop at Redbricks School

Dear Parents,

Greetings!!

This is to inform you that a " Maths in Primary YearsWorkshop" is going to be held on 31st 
January 2015, Saturday at Redbricks Juniors, near Sundarvan from 9.30 am to 11.00 am for the 
parents of Grade 1 to 4. The workshop will be conducted by Mrs.Meghna Chawla and Mrs.Juhi 
Anurag Mishra. (The Math Teachers)

Kindly send your confirmation latest by 29th January 2015. It will be mandatory to attend the 
workshop post your written confirmation.

Thanking You,

With warm regards, 

Dr.Gargi Singh
The Principal
Redbricks Primary School

ACKNOWLEDGEMENT SLIP 

Name of the Child: _________   Class: ___________     Date: ______________

Name of the Parent: ___________________

I give consent to attend the Maths workshop:  Yes                             No

Signature of the Parent: _____________________ 


